To ACS Cancer QI Dept:
Re: Letter of Support from CLP 
Date:

We are writing to express support for our program’s[Name and FIN] participation in the COC 5.8 Lung NODES QI Initiative collaborative project which seeks to aid and assist programs in identifying areas for improvement of Standard 5.8, which is intended to improve the quality of care for patients with lung cancer
We understand that participation in this collaborative requires a Core QI team that will be responsible for reporting identifying root causes or success causes of compliance with 5.8 as well as data related to lung resection procedures that fall within the inclusion criteria laid out in the standard. 
We recognize this work as both important and necessitating of time and resources and agree to support the Core QI team in whatever way they may need as it relates to the project work.  

Sincerely,

CLP Signature




☐Please check here if you are an INCP. The following facilities are a part of our INCP but do NOT perform lung resection cases and therefore, will not be participating in this QI project. All other facilities within our network have applied (at the “child” level). Data should be submitted at the facility level and NOT the parent/network level. 
FIN:
